
CABINET – 18 OCTOBER 2016 
 

2016/17 FINANCIAL MONITORING & 
 BUSINESS STRATEGY DELIVERY REPORT 

 
ADDENDA 

 
 

1. The review of fees and charges for 2017/18 will be presented to Cabinet for 
approval in January 2017.  However, Cabinet are recommended to approve 
the 2017/18 fees and charges for the Registration Service as set out in Annex 
1 to this Addenda.  This is ahead of the main review to enable the 
Registration service to collect income now for ceremonies due to take place 
after 1 April 2017. 

 
 

RECOMMENDATIONS 
 

2. Cabinet is recommended to approve the 2017/18 Fees and Charges for 
the Registration Service. 

 


